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All the smart people at CMH are agreeing we should be seeing an increase of patients over the
next ten days and see our peak around 10-14 days. It seems in just the past 24 hours, we are
already feeling it with call volume and severity today.
 
Stay vigilant. Wear your N95 as much as possible and do not hesitate to upgrade to your
respirator.
 
We know we have a critical need for respirator adapters, but Bob and I are working on a
solution that isn’t waiting 12 weeks for our order to come in. I’ll let you know tomorrow how
our prototype works.

 
 
Theron Becker
EMS Clinical Chief
Citizens Memorial Hospital / Emergency Medical Services
cell 417-597-3688 / fax 417-328-7209
theron.becker@citizensmemorial.com
 

CMH EMS Mission: 
Provide safe, exceptional, and compassionate care 

to our communities with an emphasis on 
highly trained and empowered staff.
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